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Action Plan for Year 2014.  
   

Taking into consideration that in accordance with the Resolution MSC.349 (92) adopted on the 

21
st
 of June 2013 Code for Recognized Organizations (RO Code), the provisions of the Code 

will take effect on the 1
st
 of January 2015. 

Maritime Lloyd amended Quality System Procedures for the Code provisions compliance. 

The one of the requirement of the Code is the Vertical Control Audit, which has to be conducted 

by HO to the all field offices and attending surveyors. 

Examination and Testing program has been developed by Head Office.  

The schedule for the on line examination and testing will be provided to each participant. 

 

HO requires from Authorized surveyors to present annually the updated data for any training 

courses passed by the each Authorized surveyor. 

 

HO will continue to inform all field stuff of all requirements, which are coming into force by 

corresponding Circulars; the proof of understanding of requirements has to be proved by 

appropriate written confirmation. 

  

The past year showed good dynamic of detention rate decrease. In accordance with PARISMOU 

RO performance list within 3 years, Maritime Lloyd occupies the strong position at Medium 

Level. 

Maritime Lloyd has fixed in its Quality Policy the goal to decrease the detention rate this Year as 

minimum for 1 %. 

The HO and field surveyors are encouraged to use more effectively preventive actions to 

minimize the risk of detentions.  

At each case of detention the follow up occasional surveys have to be conducted and results to be 

reported to HO accordingly.  

Vessels past MLC 2006 surveys have to be followed continuously to avoid any detention for the 

related items. 

 

We remain at your service. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ellen Rukhadze 

Chief Executive Officer 

Maritime Lloyd 
 
 


